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Morales, Jeanette F

From: Clark, Kim D

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2013 10:07 AM

To: Morales, Jeanette F

Subject: RE: University Coordinating Commission (UCC): Campus Recreation Response Needed for

UCC Agenda ltems

Jeanette,

Thanks for the opportunity to review this policy. As a department within the Health and Wellness Unit of the Division of
Student Affairs, we completely support this policy. While | recognize this will be phased in with the designated smoke
areas, we are supportive of a completely tobacco free campus. My only concern is with the enforcement of this

policy. While a policy is a first step, it will only be successful if the University is able to truly enforce it. Simply
informing members of the community about the policy and reporting them through the TTF does not truly have any
“teeth”. What will be dorne if a particular individual is reported multiple times? There are also many instances when a
community member may witness an individual smoking, but may be unable to identify them for reporting purposes. |
believe this is a positive step, but we will need stronger enforcement policies to realize greater success.

Thanks,

Kim

From: Morales, Jeanette ¥

Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2013 11:18 AM

To: Clark, Kim D

Subject: University Coordinating Commission (UCC): Campus Recreation Response Needed for UCC Agenda Items

Dear Kim:

The purpose of the University Coordinating Commission (UCC) is to facilitate discussion throughout the
University Community on proposals that have been formulated but not yet approved. The UCC will try to
ensure that proposed policies and procedures will be available to those university groups for whom they may
be relevant, as quickly as possible.

The UCC has received the proposal numbered UCC 0299 13S. The UCC has decided that this proposal may
be relevant to your group. Please review the enclosed document(s} and, if relevant, relay your comments and
suggestions to the group/originator making the proposal (University Policies & Procedures, Peggy Levy,

palevy@uh.edu) and the UCC (ucc@uh.edu or Jeanette Morales, jmorales@uh.edu) no later than 2/25/2013.

Sincerely,
Maria Elena Solifio, Chair
University Coordinating Commission

mesolino@uh.edu
http://www.uh.edu/ucc/




Jeanette F. Morales

Assistant Director

Office of Academic Program Management
Division of Academic Affairs

University of Houston

A Carnegie-Designated Tier One Research University
Cougar Alumna '98

Ezekiel Cullen Building, #109

Houston, TX. 77204-2035
(713)743-0919

{713)743-0717 - fax

imorales@uh.edu

"Wisdow beging inv wonder." - Socrates
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